

To liquor@fhb.gov.hk

CC

bcc

Subject Review of Liquor Licensing.

Dear Sir,

I write to express my view on your consultation paper: Review of Liquor Licensing.

I am a resident of where a liquor license was applied for a new upstairs bar which will be opened shortly.

I agree that a new liquor license should be issued with more stringent control: License application should be refused if the entrance of the upstairs bar is located right next to the entrance of a building which is only for residential purpose - the same situation as where I am residing. Even with a separate access, if the entrance is just next to the door of a residential building, customers influenced by liquor will pose a threat to the residents, including noises, nuisance, disorderly conduct, and even higher crime rate.

Yours sincerely, Rebecca Leung